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Comments: I support the proposed mineral withdrawal and hope it can be expanded to include the entire rapid

creek watershed. I'm concerned about the mining impact on several levels. One of the most important things

would be our drink water source being ruined. The second would be the impact on our wild life such as wild

brown trout. The potential impact would also hurt tourism to our area by limiting the amount of people coming to

visit the hills due to mining destroying our resources. 


